
Atlantic Region Report 2022:

Greetings from the Atlantic Region

Once again 2022 was another quiet year with a few things happening but hopefully 2023 will 
bring a better year.

The past year For VJ day two of my brothers and family members laid a wreath at the cenotaph 
at Branch 150 Arichat.  Executives from the Legion were also present.  We also laid a wreath 
and a Poppy at his grave site.

I chatted with Hormidas Fredette on a few occasions and had the opportunity to visit with him 
and his son Brian.  He is doing well and had a good talk with him. He is still living at home with 
his son and eating well and sleeping well.  I called Mr Fredette on his birthday this year and he 
was jovial.  He had visitors from the local community and family and friends. He Due to some 
restrictions, Again there were no big ceremonies or events planned. Hoping that things will get 
better and hoping an in-person meeting for the Atlantic Region in the near future.  Membership 
is staying about the same in the Atlantic region but losing some now and then. 
Last year the local Legion began a program to have banneres of the local veterans displayed on 
the streel lights of our local town. It was a huge success, and more are wanting their family 
members that have served in the Armed Forces on display. It was a huge undertaking but 
successful. They are on display during Remembrance Day week. My father is the only veteran 
that fought on the Pacific side and had special recognition for his survival as a POW.  Wishing 
everyone a good and safe summer.
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